
Principal’s Report 

Week 11 

Wow! The term has past already. It has been a bit of a whirlwind with 

swimming carnivals, meetings and general every day running of the school, but 

I’m enjoying it very much. Thanks to everyone for making me feel welcome in 

the school. 

The Pedalling Pollies are visiting our school tomorrow – this will include Mr 

Tony Abbott. Mr Abbott is keen to visit our school and have a chat with the 

children. The Quandialla community is also invited to come along if they would 

like to say hello. The pedalling Pollies will have morning tea provided to them 

by their team. If you’d like to bring something along and have morning tea with 

the visitors and children you are most welcome. The riders are scheduled to 

arrive at 10am but may be held up depending on the weather. One of the 

many things Quandi kids are good at is looking good and it would be great if 

the children could wear their best school uniform including black shoes and 

white or grey socks.  

Tomorrow afternoon we are holding our Parent/Teacher interviews, this is a 

great opportunity to talk about what your child is doing in class and discuss any 

concerns you may have. It’s not too late to book, if tomorrow doesn’t suit 

please make another time for an interview. 

I’d like to thank Sarah Ryan, Kacie Cattle and Catia Nowlan for coming in for 

Kitchen/Garden – this program isn’t possible without parent helpers.  

A P&C meeting will be held on Thursday night at 7:30. Amongst other things 

we will be discussing the excursion. I was hoping to get a note out before the 

end of term about the excursion but this will go out at the start of next term. 

This week we have Chris Kensey is filling in for Paul over the next couple of 

weeks while he is on a much deserved fishing holiday. 

It’s great to hear Mrs Dixon is making a good recovery after her Easter events. 

Congratulations to Jessica Millar who is graduating on Thursday. Not too many 

tears Mrs Millar. 


